Allen, Amber

From: Bailey Harrington

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:00 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Support for HR 21-139711

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,

| am a neighboring property owner at 1601 Wethersfield Road of the house at 1500 Hartford and received notice of the
upcoming HLC meeting for remodel of the home.

| wanted to send my support for the proposed remodel and improvements of the house. | believe they are in character
with the intent of the COA HP ordinance and the house is in much need of some TLC.

Happy to opine further if you need any additional information or input, and | do not know the applicant or home owner
just for transparency purposes.

Bailey Harrington
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





